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On January 18, 2005, Kurt E. Floren, formerly Assistant Director of the County of San Diego Department of Agriculture, Weights and Measures became the Los Angeles County Agricultural Commissioner & Director of Weights and Measures.  Floren fills the position left by Cato Fiksdal who retired in July 2004.  Say hello to Commissioner Floren at kurtf@acwm.co.la.ca.us. Southland is pleased that Interim Ag Commissioner Robert G. Atkins will stay on as Chief Deputy of the L.A. department.  Bob and his subordinate, Deputy Director Paul Dufourd, are good friends and strong supporters of certified farmers’ markets in Los Angeles County. 

California Secretary of Food and Agriculture A. G. Kawamura promptly appointed LA Ag Commissioner Kurt Floren to the Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee this year. (
San Dimas Certified Farmers’ Market Manager Maryann Stubblefield announced that the market’s spring reopening will be delayed due to a lawsuit that has been filed regarding the Americans with Disabilities Act.  The suit contends that market’s location in a parking lot adversely affects several handicapped parking spaces.  Market managers on public streets or parking lots take note. (   

City of West Hollywood Farmers’ Market Manager Shirley Berry announces that the City’s West-side Farmers’ Market will reopen on May 25, 2005 but on a new day of the week, a new time and a new location.  The May to September market will be on Wednesdays this year from 3:00 PM to 7:00 PM.  The market will on the softball field at 647 N. San Vicente Blvd Contact Shirley at 323-848-6502 or Sberry@weho.org for more information.  Note: The LA Health Services will require vendors who sample to have a floor covering under their stalls. (
The 2005 Annual Meeting will be at 2:30 – 5:30 PM on Sunday, April 17, 2005 at CBS Studios in Studio City, CA. Call 310-481-0167 to make your reservation. (
Market News is a service of the Southland Farmers’ Market Association.  If you have an item that you feel would be of interest to Southland market and grower members, please call 310-481-0167 or write to us at info@sfma.net. 
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